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August 10, 2015 
 
 
 
Dear Brothers and Sisters:  
 
Our IAM Bargaining Committee continues to work daily with Onex/Advanced Fabrication in 
regards to their potential deal to purchase Spirit’s Fabrication and Machining Operations. 
Onex/Advanced Fabrication and Spirit are continuing to work towards an agreement that would 
move Spirit’s Fabrication and Machining Operation under the umbrella of Onex/Advanced 
Fabrication. We plan on meeting through next week and will continue to exchange ideas on how 
this transition can work best for our members who would be affected by the deal. 
 
We are happy to report that Onex/Advanced Fabrication remains excited about the prospect of 
having IAM members work in the Country’s largest machining operation, which they have plans to 
build right here in the Wichita area. Onex/Advanced Fabrication has been listening to our ideas 
on how, together, we can make their potential operation a success. 
 
Onex/Advanced Fabrication remains the only bidder that has expressed interest in keeping these 
jobs for our membership in Wichita. As always, we will continue to keep you posted on the status 
of our bargaining.  
 
In Solidarity,  
 
 
Frank Molina, DBR 
District Lodge 70 

 

 


